
BAQG News 

September 2022 

Next Guild Meeting  

Wednesday September 28 at 9 am 

Buckhorn Community Centre, 1782 Lakehurst Rd.  

Grantham Books will be there! 

Looking for new inspiration for your quilting and     

needlework? This is a great opportunity to top up 

your library with those elusive books that you  

didn’t know you were missing! 
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Executive & Committee             

Members 2022/2023 

President  Georgean Morden  

Past President Diana Stevenson 

Vice President  

Secretary  Sue Wilson 

Treasurer  Olga Johnson 

Program  Pat Burns, Kathy Livingston,  

   Laura Saunders, Linda Stephen 

Membership Sue Devlin, Sue Thomas 

Social/Kitchen Irene Kennedy, Yettie Ireland,         

Sue Kay  

Library  Ann Baston 

Quilt Show  Maureen Pickett 

Raffle Quilt  Sue Sisson 

Comfort Quilts Loren Morrison 

Children’s Program  Yettie Ireland 

Toonie Draw         Loren Morrison 

Photographer       Kathy Livingston 

Website  Diana Stevenson 

FB Group Administrators  Diana Stevenson,        

   Joanne Misener 

Newsletter Editor Gail Gillespie 

 

 

 

 

Welcome back...it is so good to be able to say 

that! Hopefully all will continue to stay well with 

the world as we all heal from the last two years. 

It will be wonderful to see everyone again as we 

start off our fall program and see what everyone 

has been working on. 

The Program Committee has been hard at work 

and I am looking forward to the speakers and 

workshops that are planned. 

With any luck, masks will remain optional. As flu 

season approaches we will follow any mandates 

put forward by Public Health. 

Looking forward to a great year! 

    Georgean Morden 

President’s Message 



                   Snippets from the Program Committee 
 

The Program Committee has organized the following workshops for the fall: 

 Paper Piecing with Judy Darke 

       9-12 Monday, October 17, 2022 

      Hartley Hall, 1937 Lakehurst Road  

       $15 per person 

        This is a stand-alone workshop but will continue as a Block of the Month Club   

 for those who are interested. Sign up for either one or both! Membership in the 

 club includes monthly pattern emails from Judy. 

 Crumb Quilts with Nan Ross 

         9:30-4 Tuesday, November 15, 2022 

       Hartley Hall, 1937 Lakehurst Road 

       $10 per person 

       Use up some of those scraps you’ve been saving!             

 Scraps will also be provided. 

~ Sign-up for these workshops will be available at the September meeting ~ 

 Square Peg Round Hole Workshop with Paul Léger  

9:30-4 Tuesday, April 11, 2023  

Lakehurst Hall, 259 Lakehurst Road 

This workshop will no doubt                 

be amazing!  

You will make a beautiful modern 

quilt with curved piecing.  

Sign-up will be at the September 

meeting. Cost is $50 per person. 
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Our Guild needs a Vice President! 

Please consider taking on this important role for our quilt guild.  

To find out more about this position, see the job description as outlined in our 

constitution at buckhornquilters.com, or feel free to ask current president, 

Georgie Morden, or other members of the executive for details. 

Thank you! 

Placemats for Community Care  

We need a volunteer from our membership to coordi-

nate the collection of placemats for Community Care 

Christmas hampers.  

Contact Georgie Morden if you are willing to take this 

on. 

Guild members, please consider donating your time to 

make placemats (singles, pairs, or sets) for this very 

worthwhile cause.  

 

A message from the Kitchen 

Committee 

We will not have access to the 

BCC kitchen for our September 

meeting, so please bring your 

own beverages.  

There will be a snack table, however (yay!), so contri-

butions (including gluten-free and nut-free) are wel-

come. 

Please contact either Irene or Yettie if you plan on 

bringing treats. 

 

Comfort Quilts 

 

 

If you know some-

one in need of a comfort quilt,        

please contact Loren.   

buckhornquilters.com


BAQG September Yard Sale 

Wow, what a terrific turnout and success! 

The small but mighty team of Sue W, Loren, Ann B, and Sue T were thrilled with the sale, even the 

weather cooperated!  

We asked for your no longer loved items and you responded with an amazing array of fabrics, pat-

terns, books, and notions. One shopper asked if we had owned a store! 

We asked for help sorting and pricing and being there on the day, you showed up and worked 

hard. 

We asked for you to shop and you did that! 

Thank you for making it possible for us to raise $1236.00 in profit for the guild coffers.  

The yard sale is an example of the magic and fellowship that happens when we work as a BAQG 

team.  

A special thank you to Sue W for the use of her house whilst sorting and pricing, and to Sue W and 

Ann B for the use of their driveways during the sale. 

The leftovers: we have set aside patterns, books, and fabric bundles for future guild use, and we will 

have a good start on our boutique for the quilt show next year. 

Well done BAQG! 

Sue T 



Request for Donations 

Loren will be collecting new toiletry items                                      

- shampoo, soap, toothpaste, sanitary supplies, etc. -     

to help the New Canadians Centre.                                                                                       

All donations are appreciated! 

A Note from the Editor: 

I’m excited to be your new       

newsletter editor!  

A big thank you to our previous   

editor, Evelyn Bracegirdle, for doing 

such an exceptional job over the 

years, and for offering her guidance 

as I started my new role.  

Looking forward to seeing everyone 

soon!       

   Gail Gillespie 

Do you know about our guild’s private                     

Facebook group, BAQG Insiders?  

 

 

 

 

 

 

It’s a great way for members to stay in touch, share ideas, 

and have some fun! Contact Joanne Misener or Diana 

Stevenson to join! 

         The submission deadline for the next         

BAQG News is October 14.  

Please send your committee reports, news, messages, 

stories, photos, and anything else quilt-related you think 

might be of interest to our members, to Gail G at: 

baqgnews@gmail.com 

(Please note this is a new email address) 

Thank you!  


